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Executive Committee Minutes 

 
Executive Committee Meeting of Monday, November 7, 2016  10:30am 

Mendocino County Administration Center 

501 Low Gap Road, Ukiah, California  

Board of Supervisors Chambers 
 
Call to Order:              Chair Ward called the meeting to order at 10:30am. 
 
Members Present: Commissioners Gerald Ward and Holly Madrigal 
 
Staff Present:               Uma Hinman, Executive Officer; Larkyn Feiler, Analyst 
 

 
MATTERS FOR DISCUSSION & POSSIBLE ACTION 
  
1. Approval of the June 28, 2016  Executive Committee Minutes 

June 28, 2016 meeting minutes were unanimously approved. 

2. QuickBooks  

Staff provided an informational update on the Quickbooks transition and efforts 
to reconcile account numbers used in the past. 

3. Status Update on Finalization of Reports and Projects 

Staff provided a summary of the current status of SOIs, MSRs, and old projects 
that need to be finalized. Staff reported that some of the maps included in the SOI 
reports from 2015 and 2016 appeared to have some mapping discrepancies with 
the County’s GIS data records. Staff and Legal Counsel’s suggestion was to bring 
an omnibus resolution to the Commission of all known mapping discrepancies. 
Commissioners Ward and Madrigal concurred. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, at 10:50pm the meeting was adjourned. 
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